
Dear Community Member 
As valuable neighbors and partners we want 

to share our year’s successes with you. 
We hope you will join us for our end of year 

celebrations: Open House and Operetta. 

Open House

Operetta

showcases student work for the year. 
Classrooms are open to see the hard work 

of our students and celebrate their 
successes.

 
Operetta is a 60 year tradition at

Woodside in which the entire 8th
grade class performs. 

 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 30 • 5:30PM 

THURSDAY, MAY 31  •  5:30PM 
FRIDAY, JUNE 1  •  7:00PM 

SATURDAY, JUNE 2   •  7:00PM 

THURSDAY, MAY 10   •  6:30PM
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